
 

 

ANTI-DUMPING NOTICE NO. 2013/69 
 

Iron and steel grinding mill liners 

Exported from Canada 

Expiration of Anti-Dumping Measures 

 

Anti-dumping measures on iron and steel grinding mill liners exported from Canada were 
initially imposed by public notice on 17 September 2003 by the Minister responsible for 
Australian Customs and Border Protection Service following consideration of Trade 
Measures Report to the Minister No.70 (REP 70). 
 
On 4 October 2012, the Australian Customs and Border Protection Service published a 
notice in The Australian newspaper, in accordance with section 269ZHB of the Customs 
Act 1901 (the Act), inviting certain persons to apply to the Anti-Dumping Commissioner for 
the continuation of anti-dumping measures by 3 December 2012. 
 
As no application was received by the Commission, the anti-dumping measures applying 
to iron and steel grinding mill liners exported from Canada will expire on 17 September 
2013. Therefore on and from 18 September 2013 anti-dumping measures will no longer 
apply. 
 
Enquiries about this notice should be made to the Commission on telephone 1300 884 159 
or +61 2 6275 6066 (outside Australia), facsimile 1300 882 506 or +61 2 6275 6888 
(outside Australia) or email clientsupport@adcommission.gov.au.  
 
 
 
Kim Farrant 
National Manager, Policy and Assistance 
Anti-Dumping Commission 
17 September 2013 


